
1

Angela Gaubert

Subject: FW: Eagle Scout Recognition at St. Charles Parish Council Meeting

From: Cindy Cerame <cindycer@aol.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 2:08 PM 
To: Angela Gaubert <agaubert@stcharlesgov.net> 
Subject: Eagle Scout Recognition at St. Charles Parish Council Meeting 
 
Ms. Gaubert: 
 
Boy Scout Troop 317 in Destrehan would like to have two of our Eagle Scouts recognized for their 
achievement at an upcoming St. Charles Parish Council meeting.  The scouts to be recognized are 
Caleb Charles Roper from Montz, LA and John William Reinagel III from Destrehan, LA.  I have 
attached the completed templates with each scout's information to this email. 
 
Both young men are available to attend the July 8th or August 5th parish council meetings. 
 
Please let me know if there is any other information or requirements that are necessary in order to 
have these young men recognized. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Cerame 
BS Troop 317 Advancement Chair 
cindycer@aol.com 
989-430-8860 


